
Annual Health Check-Up Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your 

annual health check-up. 

Your health is important to us, and we recommend scheduling your appointment at your earliest 

convenience to ensure you receive the necessary care and screenings. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to schedule 

your appointment. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


